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Peter Revers, White River Junction, VT.
Re Wilder Dam, P-1892-030

We live in Wilder, and have been a frequent - at least 5 days a week -
visitor to the Kilowatt Park, both North and South, and particularly to the
K9 Dog Park.

We have been coming to the park since pre Covid and have become part of a
large group of dog lovers who meet daily to exercise their dogs, chat,
discuss local and world events, and generally have a great time. Our dogs
love it too, and also have a great time!

We hope that everything that can be done to continue and enhance this
wonderful facility will be done.

The park is a major local natural asset - watching nature's annual spring
awakening, and falls decline and beauty is amazing - every day is different.
And the wildlife!!! Will the Ospreys actually use the nest this year or not -
time will tell.

Thank you to all concerned for providing and maintaining this amazing
facility - we hope it will continue.

Peter and Jean Revers, and dog Tess
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